
                                    
   

 
 

 
29th October 2018  
 
Dear Parents, 
 
Next Wednesday, the 5th of December the school will be focusing on Christianity and 
the festival of Christmas as part of the R.E curriculum.  
 
After school on Wednesday 5th December, we are hosting a Christingle celebration 
for children in Years 3 and 4.  
  
This event will be in support of the Children’s Society and we would be really grateful 
if you could support our fundraising by sending in a donation of £1 with your reply 
slip.  
 
The event will be straight after school and finish at 4:45pm. 
 
If your child would like to take part in this event, please give your consent by 
completing the permission slip below. Please return the slip to school by Friday 
30th November.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
Mr Kyle  
 
 
 
 
_____________________________________________________________________ 
 
 
Name of child:_______________________________   Class:_________ 
   I give my permission for my child to attend the Christingle Celebration. 
   I will collect them at 4.45pm/or 
   This named person will be collecting them:_________________________ 
 
Signed:__________________________ (Parent/Carer) Date:________ 
 
Relationship to child: _________________________________________ 
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